Quincy, Kansas.
Septe 8,1938.

Dear Doctor Allen:

I have received the check and

want To extend my sincere appreciation for your
kindness.

1'm extremely sorry that this mat-
ter 1s consuming so much of your time especially
at the opening of the school year.

Thanking you againand looking for-
ward to the "Home Coming" week-end where again I
extend my feelings to you,I remain

Sincerely, é f
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